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NOTICE REGARDING EXTERNAL COMMUNICATION 

 
 
Issue Date:   February 17, 2011 
 
 On February 17, 2011, I received the attached letter from Sam Weston, 
Board Member of the Missouri Association of Meat Processors (MAMP). 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
Kevin D. Gunn        
Chairman        
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 17th day of February, 2011. 








